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I object to the future closure of the Balgowlah Golf Course as a result of the construction of the 
Northern Beaches Tunnel Link. It is necessary to leave recreational areas such as golf courses in 
place for future generations, especially as new infrastructure and increased housing density is 
adversely affecting the Northern Beaches demographic. 
There is suitable space to store the tunnel construction equipment and to create a headquarters 
site on the western edge of the Wakehurst Parkway. 


